Appendix G — Public Information Meeting Report
from December 14, 2023 Meeting

4.0 PueLic CONSULTATION

Ani informal virtual Public Information Meeting for the
subject lands was held on December 14th, 2023 from
T:00 PM to Ex00 PM. E3 notices were sent via mail to
addresses within 240 metres of the subject lands and
additional parties requesting notification. The Public
Information Meeting was attended by members of the
public and Town staff. Comments and guestions raised
by attendees regarding the proposed development in-

cluded:

1. A guestion was raised about pedestrian conmec-
tions amd recreational amenities. We annotated
the major trail block on the plam, and explained
there would be further pedestrian connections
and amenities to be developed within future con-
do blocks. We mentioned that a park is proposed

on a future subdivision southeast of the subject

property.

2. King's Christian Collegiate woiced their support

for the proposal.

3. A question was raised about the timing for ap-
proval of the Town-initiated OPA. We stated that
we had met with the Town the previcus day and
heard the Town-initiated OPA is planned for com-
pletion in late summer or fall of 2024, subject to no

further changes.



